[bookmark: _GoBack]DWP Engineering

Meeting Minutes

Meeting with Dr. Robin Tuchscherer

3:00 PM, Wednesday, September 19, 2012


Paul Garrett, Diwei Chen and Wen Cui, the Design Team, met with Dr. Tuchscherer, technical advisor, and began inquiring about the Steel Dam Capstone Project. 

The Design Team asked what was required in order to complete the project? Dr. Tuchscherer implied that the Design Team would reconstruct the dam to see if it meets current standards.

Dr. Tuchscherer said much of the project scope depends on what information can be made available to the Design Team by the client, The Forest Service.

Dr. Tuchscherer advised the Design Team to contact the client to set up a meeting in order to define the project scope.

Dr. Tuchscherer provided the Design Team with a contact at the Forest Service. (John O’Brien – jmobrien@fs.fed.us)

Dr. Tuchscherer suggested the Design Team find out the following information from the client. 
	-Steel Dam Dimensions
	-Material Properties (current)
	-Availability of existing drawings, inspection/maintenance reports, engineering documents, hydraulic studies, geotechnical information, etc.

Dr. Tuchscherer said the design team would need to visit project site in order to take pictures, document major rust (not superficial rust), check for section loss and to look for scour.

Dr. Tuchscherer stated that the Design Team could help facilitate analysis (i.e. soil borings). Ideally, the Design team would be able to check stability with the analysis. Also, the Design Team could check for overturning, sliding, and bearing capacity.

The Design Team asked about a budget for the project. Dr. Tuchscherer said that there was no money for a budget.

Dr. Tuchscherer suggested the Design Team consider three possible analysis types hydraulic, structural, and geotechnical. Environmental concerns could also be included.

Dr. Tuchscherer said in the end, the Design Team would give recommendations on how to maintain, repair, or improve the dam. 

Dr. Tuchscherer referred the Design Team to Mark Lamer for technical advising for hydraulic analysis aspects of the project.

Dr. Tuchscherer suggested that the ASCE Condition Assessment Guidelines book could help the Design Team with the final deliverable. 



End of Meeting - 4:10 PM
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